
Choir/band 
 
St Andrew’s Church has a small 
choir which has often sung choral 
music in the Sunday morning 
service at 9.15 am. Currently it is composed of ladies only, 
and we would welcome new members. It is currently taking 
a break but plans to reconvene sometime in the new year.  
 
The choir normally rehearses on Saturday mornings at 10 am 
in the church, for up to 45 minutes. If you are interested 
then please contact the Director of Music, Stephen Penton 
(stephen@penton.eclipse.co.uk or 01920 469042; please 
leave a message with your name and number if I don’t 
answer). 
 
The church also has a friendly band of instrumentalists which 
would also welcome new members; this plays at the Family 
Service on the first Sunday of the month. The emphasis is on 
having fun, and a high level of playing ability is not 
necessary! Again, please do contact Stephen if you would 
like to play your instrument with us. 
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